Paula Vandehey

To: Kurt Craanen
Subject: RE: Street Occupancy Permit

From: vividgraphix@gamail.com [mailto;vividgraphix@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Sara Geiger
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 2:29 PM

To: Kurt Craanen

Subject: Re: Street Occupancy Permit

HI Kurt,

Attached is the photo of what we are proposing. The existing sign is 5'h x 6'w, so the new sign would extend
1.5' further each way, and would cross the sidewalk. The sign has a 11" underclearance from the bottom of the
cabinet. Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,

From: vividgraphix@gmail.com {mailto:vividaraphix@gmail.com} On Behalf Of Sara Geiger
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 11:30 AM

To: Kurt Craanen

Subject: Street Occupancy Permit

Hi Kurt,

I am working with Zulegar Advisors on making adjustments to their existing sign, Johan had approved the
attached drawing which is replacing the existing cabinet with a larger sign that is not centrally mounted as to
not overhang the sidewalk. I'm wondering if we are able to go with a sign cabinet the same size, but centrally
mounted which would overhang the sidewalk a few feet if we get a street occupancy permit, There is an 11"
underclearance.

Would this be allowed??

Thanks,

Sara Greil

Corporate Manager

Fox Cities Sign & Lighting Services

T: 920-851-3246

F: 920-955-3602

sara(@foxcitiessign.com

1125 W, Tuckaway Ln. Suite A
Menasha, WI 54952
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